
The Secretary 

Department of Employment, Skills, Small and Family Business 

10-14 Mort Street 

Canberra ACT 2601 

 

Dear Secretary, 

 

I Peter Headley, am a graduate of Redcliffe Aero Club. I received training for the granting of 

AVI50415 Diploma of Aviation (Instrument Rating) during 2017-2018. 

The high quality of the training I received combined with the reputation of the Redcliffe 

Aero Club within the industry in producing professional pilots ready for employment led to 

employment in the General Aviation sector in the Northern Territory. I have since been 

employed as a line pilot with a reputable charter and scenic company within the Kakadu 

National Park. 

I am very satisfied with the professional training I received at the Redcliffe Aero Club and 

without this training, I would not have likely been able to complete my studies and seek 

employment as a pilot. There are very few flying schools left in the greater Brisbane area 

that have the reputation that Redcliffe Aero Club has. Having been employed now for some 

time, it was quickly apparent the standards of some flying schools are having a detrimental 

effect on the GA industry.  Redcliffe Aero Club is recognised as having a higher level of 

students who are proficient and ready for employment as a line pilot in the GA world. 

As such, I can strongly endorse the Redcliffe Aero Club continue to provide exemplary 

training to upcoming pilots. 

Yours faithfully, 

Peter Headley 

Line Pilot 

 


